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17 April 2018
Congratulations on receiving an unconditional offer to join an Integrated Degree Programme being delivered in partnership between Forth Valley College and the University of Stirling.  
We will send you a welcome e-mail in August with details about your enrolment but in the meantime this e-mail contains some information that you may find useful before you start your course.
Funding:   Students expecting to be funded by the Student Awards Agency Scotland (SAAS) should apply for funding before 30th June so that SAAS can process your application before the start of your course. 

SAAS applications can be made online at www.saas.gov.uk, and when making your application you should ensure that you state your institution as the University of Stirling (NOT Forth Valley College) as this is your main institution for fees purposes.  If you are a returning student you must re-register and create a new online account. You must register for the online service at  

https://myportal.saas.gov.uk/saas/register
To get started you will need:

· An email address

· SAAS reference number (if you have applied before)

· Your National Insurance Number

· Your own bank account and sort code details

· Your course and institution details

· Evidence of household income (if less than £34,000)

Please note that all students who are awarded SAAS funding, commence study but withdraw from their full time course before 1st December 2018 will be liable for tuition fees due (at a rate of £50 per week for each week enrolled on the course) as the College and University will not receive funding from SAAS.

As an undergraduate studying on a Degree Programme at the University of Stirling, you may be eligible to apply for funding from the discretionary and childcare funds available at the University. You can find out more about funding, discretionary and childcare funds on the University’s Student Money Advice team website: www.student-support.stir.ac.uk/money.

Withdrawal:  We understand that some applicants may have to withdraw from their course.  
If you find yourself in this situation, please e-mail student.applications@forthvalley.ac.uk or complete and return the withdrawal slip to Student Applications as soon as possible.  If you let us know, we will be able to offer your place to someone else on the waiting list.

In the meantime, enjoy your summer and we look forward to welcoming you to the College and University in August.

Regards,

Student Records and Admissions, Forth Valley College and the University of Stirling
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